
Randy Moore, Chief 

U.S. Forest Service 

Sidney R. Yates Building 

Marc T. LaComb 

295 Curtiss Street 

Southington, Connecticut 

06489-1705 

June 23, 2024 

1400 Independence Avenue SW 

Washington, D.C. 20250-0003 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing in regard to the question of logging in the old growth forests. These forests are the 

habitat of a myriad of wildlife specimens that depend on these forests for their food, nesting 

areas and stable environment that these forests provide. The disruption would split the balance of 

all these species that may take many decades to replicate if ever. These forests contain 

established varieties of flora that have grown there for hundreds of years and possibly 

undiscovered species that are found in only these forests. We need to protect these forests for 

their ability to survive for so long in these places in perpetuity as long as nature permits. 

Sincerely, 

Marc T. LaComb 

Email: marcseakayaker@gmail.com 

Phone: 860-276-9141 




